Proxy Voting Procedure

Guidance from the Standing Committee on Improvements Implementation (SCI)

13 September 2012

In 2012 the GNSO Council requested the SCI to review the procedures for proxy voting. The SCI reviewed the procedures and recommended that no changes should be made to the proxy notification procedures in the GNSO Council Operating Procedures. Instead, the SCI requested that staff makes a technical change so that the proxy notification is sent to the GNSO Council list at the same time as it is sent to the Secretariat, which occurs when the form is submitted. The GNSO Council approved a motion confirming this request at the Council meeting on 13 September 2012.